
  

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
  
  
 
 
   
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

 

    

  

   

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Southfields Academy Weekly Newsletter 
Week commencing Monday 25th September 2017 

 Ethos statement: We believe that through individual commitment, self discipline, integrity and respect for others, 

we inspire everyone to learn. 

Year 9 – Ms Minto 

The Year 9 team would like to thank all parents and carers for their support with the Year 8 graduation. It was a 
fantastic ceremony and the young people looked amazing. We hope they all had a relaxing summer and 
welcome them into Year 9 ready to begin the next chapter in their lives commencing their GCSE's. This is a 
scary and exciting time for the young people as they will inevitably have more work to contend with, but it will be 
in subjects that they have chosen and will hopefully enjoy taking part in. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A number of Year 9 tutors ventured off at the end of last academic year, we wish them well and say goodbye and 
we would also like to welcome Ms Clark to the Year 9 tutor team alongside Ms Gill, Mr Pinder, Mr Carroll, Ms 
Mosca and Ms Perera. 
 

We also welcomed some new students this academic year and hope they settle in at Southfields Academy and 
enjoy their time here. 
 

A very exciting opportunity (Leanne's Amazing Medics) is coming up in October for students who may be 
interested in the medical field. More information will be given to the students in assembly in the coming weeks. 
 

Once again, we thank you for your continued support in ensuring that the year group continue in full school 
uniform, carry the correct equipment and behave in accordance to the school rules. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

25th September 2017 – Open Morning 
26th September 2017 – Post 16 Forum 

5th October 2017 – Open Evening 
9th October 2017 – Open week by appointment 

19th October 2017 – Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

How to follow the Academy 
 

There are many ways of following the Academy to keep up to date with all our news:  
 

facebook.com/southfieldsacademywandsworth 
 

twitter.com/SouthfieldsAcad 
 

instagram.com/southfieldsacademy 
 

www.southfieldsacademy.com 

 

http://www.southfieldsacademy.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Thought for the Week 

 

“Dripping water hollows out stone, not through force but through persistence.”  
― Ovid 

 

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR / STUDY SUPPORT – Autumn Term 2017 
 

  Day Subject Support/activity Venue Teacher Year information 

 PE/Dance Twilight Dance Dance studio RSL Year 9 & above 

 Maths KS3 Maths homework club A215 AMD KS3 students 

 Social Science Psychology drop – in D388 FRD Year 12 & 13 students 

Tuesday PE Football Academy Astro Mr Munro Year 10 boys 

 PE Girls’ basketball Sports hall McDermott Girls - All Years 

 PE Girls’ gym – Nike Training Fitness gym BCE Girls - All Years 

 Maths Games / Chess Club Maths dept TRT KS 3 students 

 Music Violin club  Music dept GTS/PND All Years 

 Social Science Sociology drop - in D388 FRD KS 4 & 5 

 Textiles Textiles club (including repairs 
training) 

BO36 SMH / MDY All Years 

Wednesday PE Badminton Aspire JNI All Years 

 PE Gym club Fitness gym HBT All Years 

 PE Gymnastics / cheerleading Activity studio MYS All Years 

 PE AFC/Staff football Astro AFC coach Year 11 & 1st team  

 PE / Dance Street Dance Dance studio Ms Erskine All Years 

 PE  Fun Swim  Pool BHT All Years  

 Art KS3 Art club B155 RES KS 3 students 

 Drama Drama club Drama Ms Perera  All Years 

 Maths Year 11 Boosters (compulsory) Maths dept. Maths Staff Year 11 students 

 MFL Culture club C172 Mr Zayas All Year 7 & 8 only 

 Science   Science club A308 MNS Years 7 & 8 only 

Thursday PE Basketball - Boys Sports hall Mr Cameron Boys - All Years 

 PE Basketball Elite Sports hall Mr Cameron Boys - selected 

 PE Gym club Fitness gym Mr Munro All Years 

 PE AFC Girls Football Astro AFC Coach Girls – All Years 

 PE / Dance Ballet and contemporary 
technique 

Dance studio RSL All Years – 7.30am 

 Business 6th Form BTEC catch-up D186 SMP 6th Form students 

 Drama/Dance Whole School – West Side Story Black Box RSL/PEA All Years 

 Humanities Film club A126 HLN All Years 

Friday PE Volleyball club Sports hall HBT All Years 

 PE Gym club Fitness gym BCE All Years 

 PE Academy Football - Boys Astro BHT / JNI Years 7, 8 & 9 

 Amnesty Amnesty International  A126 SOL All Years 

 Business GCSE exam technique booster D186 DPR Year 11 GCSE students  

 Urdu GCSE & A Level revision A118 Mr Danish GCSE & A Level students 

 
Library Open Mon-Fri. 7.30 – 3.30pm. 

 Dance Club is on every break time in the dance studio with Ms Risolino 
 International Group Homework club – every day – 2.40pm    

HIU Homework support – HIU department – every day, break 1 
Student Council meetings – Wed P3, D387 - Mr Samuels – All student reps. 

Music every Monday – Friday, Breaks 1 or 2 – singing practice, instrumentalists and coursework catch up. 
Careers advice drop-in on Tues, Wed, Thurs, 3-4pm D381.     

Gym – after 4pm – special membership required. 
 
 

Supervised Reflection rooms for students (Boys – B156 / Girls – B153) are open every day at 2nd break  
& after school.  

Mats on a first come, first served basis. Please see Miss Clark for more details. 
The Reflection rooms are also available for 'one off' bookings after school (must be booked in advance). 

 

The new extra-curricular activities list has been published. Please encourage students to try new clubs and 
stay for sports after school 

https://www.goodreads.com/author/show/1127.Ovid
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